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Election Information

The Election for the Bylaw change will be held next Tuesday, March 11, 
from 9:00 AM until 3:00 PM.

The election will be held in the Homeowners Office at 2223 56th Street. 
Please note that there will be a Mesa City Election being held in Room A. 

DO NOT CONFUSE THE TWO LOCATIONS.
Personal Identification may be required

You may vote in person or by depositing the previously received absentee 
ballot in the ballot envelope into the Ballot Box in the lobby of the 
Homeowners Office.

Woodworking Shop Fundraiser Breakfast
Saturday, March 15, 2008 – 7:00 AM until 11:00 AM

A Pancake and Sausage Breakfast will be served in the Gazebo to raise 
funds to purchase a new Safety Saw. There will be a Raffle for prizes.
Here is a chance for you to support the Woodworkers who have been so 
helpful in building furniture, library shelves, desks and many other things for 
our community.

Activities

Library Food Drive – March 1 thru March 30
The Apache Wells Library will be holding a food drive throughout the 
month of March to provide food for the Mesa Food Bank.
Suggests:  Peanut Butter and Jam
                 Bisquick and other mixes



                 Canned Fruits and Vegetables
                 Coffee
                 Canned Soup or Soup Mix

APACHE WELLS IS A PROUD AND GIVING COMMUNITY. LET’S 
HELP THE MESA FOOD BANK!!

Shingles Clinic March 19, 2008 10:00 AM until 11:00 AM - Room C
This is a reminder to those who signed up for shingles shots. 

Shrine Club 2nd Annual Pitchfork Fondue March 20, 2008- 5:00PM 
until 7:00 PM at the Gazebo.
Tickets are available from Shrine Club Members for $10 per person. Bring 
a Steak Knife and BYOB.

Colorado Picnic –HAS BEEN RESCHEDULED
It will be held March 19th 11:00 AM until 4:00 PM at the Gazebo.

Obituaries

Donna Lanoue –
Passed away on Friday, February 29, 2008 – No further information 
available at this time.


